
Pickup Day 

 

It’s hard to believe that this session is coming to an end already.  It seems like we just got 

started.  We wanted to remind you that you can pickup your daughters from 8 – 10AM on 

Saturday (8/9) morning.  The girls will have a continental breakfast in the Dining Hall 

and then be patiently awaiting your arrival.  If you are planning to linger in camp for a 

few minutes, we would appreciate your loading your car and then parking on the 

archery field so that others can drive in and load.  Please keep in mind that our 

counselors are not allowed to leave and go back home until all of their campers have been 

picked up.  Please try to arrive between 8 and 9:30 AM.  Thank you very much.  We’ll 

look forward to seeing you on Saturday, and we hope you enjoy the remainder of your 

summer. 


